
10th January 2025Contact details:

02920 832116

nantyparcprimary@sch.caerphilly.gov.uk

Value of the half term: ?

Diary Dates
20.01.25 Inspirational and Influential Day

20.01.25 Parent breakfast meeting – pupils presenting

on ‘Positively Present’

20.01.25-24.01.25 World Religion Week

24.01.25 Santes Dwynwen Day (pupils can wear red,

white and/or green)

29.01.25 Chinese New Year Day (pupils can wear

red, yellow and/or gold to school)

31.01.25 Wear Red for Velindre (£1 donation per

family)

04.02.25 Parent and pupil consultations

04.02.25 Parent questionnaire circulated

06.02.25 Crucial Crew Trip (Y6 only)

A peek at the next few weeks…

Please see all 

attachments

WELCOME BACK 

Happy New Year! We hope you had a wonderful break and are ready for an exciting year 

ahead. As we step into 2025, we’re eager to continue our journey of learning, growth, and 

community.

The Christmas break was a time to recharge, and now we’re thrilled to welcome everyone 

back with fresh energy and enthusiasm.

This term promises engaging lessons, fun events, and new opportunities. Here’s what’s 

coming up:

Thank you to our teachers and staff for their dedication in preparing for this term. Let’s 

make this term memorable by supporting each other and striving for excellence.

POSITIVELY PRESENT / BREAKFAST MORNING 

We are delighted to invite you to join us on Monday, 20th January, for a special 

presentation by our Pupil Leadership Team.

During this session, the team will share their thoughts on what being “Positively Present” 

means to them. They have been working closely with Miss Nelson to enhance pupil 

attendance, particularly by supporting those with poor attendance. They will also address 

important topics such as school uniforms and behaviour while presenting creative initiatives 

to improve our school environment further.

We encourage you to attend this brief but valuable session. Breakfast rolls, teas, and 

coffee will be served.

We look forward to seeing you there!

WORLD BOOK DAY COSTUME EXCHANGE 

We are excited to announce that we will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday, 7th 

March throughout the school!

On this special day, children are invited to:

• Dress up as their favourite book character.

• Bring their favourite book to school.

• Take part in a variety of reading-based activities.

In preparation for this event, we will be holding a World Book Day Costume Exchange 

Programme. This initiative allows parents to donate any unwanted costumes, which will 

then be made available to families in need.

Key Dates:

Costume donations: From 7th February 2025 to 17th February 2025.

Costumes available for collection: From 17th February 2025 onwards.

We hope to see everyone participating and embracing the joy of reading and storytelling!

FLU COMMUNITY CATCH UP CLINICS

The School Nursing Immunisation Service recently visited the school to administer the nasal 

flu spray.

If your child did not receive their vaccine in school, it is not too late, we are holding 

regular catch-up clinics.
With winter pressures anticipated for the NHS, it is more important than ever that those 

who are eligible for a free flu vaccine get vaccinated to help prevent them becoming

seriously unwell and protect the NHS this winter. Vaccinating children not only protects 
them, but also older relatives, the wider community and the NHS.

Parents/Guardians can turn up to any clinic with their child/children, no appointment is 
needed.

For a full list of clinics please visit: https://abuhb.nhs.wales/vaccinations/vaccination-pop-

up-clinics/ and select Community Vaccination Clinics.

The clinics are also available to any child/young person who is home-schooled or in 
alternative education provision.

If you would like to discuss the nasal flu vaccine or have any questions, please contact 

the School Nursing Service on 01633 431685.

TERM DATES
17.01.25 - INSET Day (school closed to pupils)

21.02.25 - End of spring 1 for half term 

24.02.25 – 28.02.25 Half Term

03.03.25 - Back to school for pupils 

11.04.25 - End of spring term (3:15 p.m. finish)

14.04.25 -25.04.25 Easter Holidays 

28.04.25 - Summer term begins - Back to school for pupils 

02.05.25 - INSET Day (school closed to pupils)

05.05.25 - Early May Bank Holiday

PLEASE REFER TO EACH OF THE ATTACHMENTS 

FOR FURTHER UPDATES 

Class Attendance Winners – week beginning 6th January = 

Year 1 ( 99%)

Class Attendance Winners – week beginning 13th January= 

Year 4(100%)

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fabuhb.nhs.wales%2Fvaccinations%2Fvaccination-pop-up-clinics%2F&data=05%7C02%7CNelsonK10%40sch.caerphilly.gov.uk%7Ca346f5fc598f4d59fbbf08dd348cc4e4%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638724501383992613%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ffdoqsQuOOXkEUVcmZnppZEF%2BNmSVNTfSxU%2BnCZhzj0%3D&reserved=0




FREE DOWNLOADS

Teachers and learners in maintained schools in Wales are able 
to download and install the latest Microsoft Office tools 
including Word, Excel and PowerPoint as well as Minecraft: 
Education at no cost on up to 15 devices - through Hwb.

Please use the promotional material and templates for social 
media posts on Hwb.

https://hwb.gov.wales/microsoft

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhwb.gov.wales%2Fmicrosoft&data=05%7C02%7CNelsonK10%40sch.caerphilly.gov.uk%7Cc2787d1175be4ecf0cbd08dd1db35385%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638699378215887255%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=37VGHbhdjTSJ%2Bqr%2Fzmk%2BOyjXnPTqWs4Qrbln0lCYWT8%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhwb.gov.wales%2Fblended-learning%2Fmicrosoft%2F%3F%2F%3Fsource%3Dhomepagetile%23promotional-materials&data=05%7C02%7CNelsonK10%40sch.caerphilly.gov.uk%7Cc2787d1175be4ecf0cbd08dd1db35385%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638699378215909414%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PUpPAqVFt1B6Fst%2F5tfGNTAR6Y9bkY1eeTEBHpIhJ9g%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhwb.gov.wales%2Fmicrosoft&data=05%7C02%7CNelsonK10%40sch.caerphilly.gov.uk%7Cc2787d1175be4ecf0cbd08dd1db35385%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638699378215946460%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5SZp2h7NFr7sMzMooSMsxd2%2FDm0YAlBPV%2BGfax5o9JQ%3D&reserved=0









